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By email only: AssumptionsConsultation@ppf.co.uk  

 

Pension Protection Fund 

Renaissance 

12 Dingwall Road 

Croydon, Surrey 

CR0 2NA 

 13 February 2022 

Dear Consulting Team 

SPP response to PPF consultation on assumptions, 2023. 

 

We welcome the opportunity to respond to this consultation. We are sharing here our high-level 

comments, rather than submitting a detailed response to each question. 

 

We understand the rationale for the changes and are comfortable with the revised assumptions.  

Overall we have no concerns with the proposals you have set out. 

 

It is worth noting that many schemes have either a 31 March/1 April or 5/6 April valuation date, 

and so implementing on 1 April will result in schemes with very close valuation dates using 

different versions of the Section 179 assumptions guidance.  Our preference would be for the new 

proposals to be implemented from 1 May instead, consistent with the last round of changes (as 

described in paragraph 2.3), though we do not see this as a significant issue. 

 

Also, we would like to note we strongly agree with the decision to maintain a single discount rate 

approach for Section 179 and Section 156 valuations. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Chris Ramsey      

DB Committee Chair, SPP     

 

Fred Emden 

Chief Executive, SPP 
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THE SOCIETY OF PENSION PROFESSIONALS (SPP) 

SPP is the representative body for the wide range of providers of advice and services to pension 

schemes, trustees and employers. The breadth of our membership profile is a unique strength for 

the SPP and includes actuaries, lawyers, investment managers, administrators, professional 

trustees, covenant assessors, consultants and specialists providing a very wide range of services 

relating to pension arrangements. 

 

We do not represent any particular type of pension provision nor any one interest-body or group. 

Our ethos is that better outcomes are achieved for all our stakeholders and pension scheme 

members when the regulatory framework is clear, practical to operate, and promotes value and 

trust. 

 

Many thousands of individuals and pension funds use the services of one or more of the SPP’s 

members, including the overwhelming majority of the 500 largest UK pension funds. The SPP’s 

membership collectively employs some 15,000 people providing pension-related advice and 

services. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


